
Proposal for Bicycle Lane Expansion 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

Position: [Recipient's Position] 

Organization: [Recipient's Organization] 

Address: [Recipient's Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to propose the expansion of bicycle lanes in [specific area or route]. As increasing 

numbers of residents embrace cycling as a sustainable mode of transport, it is imperative that our 

infrastructure evolves to accommodate this shift. Expanding the bicycle lanes will not only 

promote a healthier lifestyle but also reduce traffic congestion and pollution. 

The current bicycle lanes in [mention any current concerns like safety or insufficient space] have 

proven inadequate for the growing cycling community. By expanding these lanes, we can 

enhance safety, encourage more residents to cycle, and foster a greener environment. 

We suggest the following actions: 

• Widen existing lanes to provide safer passage. 

• Implement dedicated signage for cyclists. 

• Increase maintenance efforts for clean and debris-free lanes. 

We firmly believe that this expansion will greatly benefit our community. I would appreciate the 

opportunity to discuss this proposal further and explore potential funding sources. 

Thank you for considering this important initiative. I look forward to your response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 


